
2025  Louisburg  Sports  Zone
Male  Athlete  of  the  Year
Finalists

Louisburg seniors Ashton Moore, Myles Vohs and Brayden Yoder
are the finalists for the 2025 Louisburg Sports Zone Male
Athlete of the Year Award.
For the eighth consecutive year, Louisburg Sports Zone will be
handing out an Athlete of the Year honor to a male and female
athlete at Louisburg High School. I wanted the opportunity to
recognize  those  who  exemplify  what  it  means  to  be  an
“athlete.”

Although I am giving out the award, I wanted the process to be
subjective, so I asked the head coaches at LHS to help me out.
I asked each coach to send me nominations of who they thought
exemplified the Athlete of the Year honor. Then I sent the
nominations back to the coaches and they voted for their top 3
male and female athletes. The recipient will be announced in
the coming days.

Below are the three finalists for the Male Athlete of the Year
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award in alphabetical order by last name.

Ashton Moore – Senior – Football,
Wrestling
Ashton was a letterwinner for both the Louisburg football and
wrestling teams this past season. On the football field, Moore
was a first-team All-Frontier League and All-State selection
at running back and linebacker for the Wildcats as he led
Louisburg to a 7-2 record.

On defense, he became the Wildcats’ all-time leading tackler
with 324 stops and he is second in program history with 26.5
tackles for a loss. He also earned the Bobby Bell Award this
past  season  as  the  Kansas  City  area’s  top  small  class
linebacker/defensive  lineman.  At  running  back,  he  led  the
Wildcats with 611 yards on the ground to go along with 12
total touchdowns. He was also selected to play in the Kansas



Shrine Bowl.

Moore was also the Class 4A state runner-up in wrestling at
215 pounds. Moore is a 4-time state qualifier for the Wildcats
and a 2-time state medalist. He finished the 2025 season with
a 41-3 record and has 128 career wins for the Wildcat program.
Moore  was  also  a  team  captain  for  both  the  football  and
wrestling teams.

Myles  Vohs  –  Senior  –  Football,
Basketball, Track
Myles was a 3-time letterwinner this season for the football,
basketball and track and field teams. On the football field,
Vohs was the Wildcats’ favorite target at wide receiver as he
had  41  catches  for  852  yards  and  9  touchdowns.  He  also



averaged more than 20 yards per catch. He was an All-Frontier
League first team selection and honorable mention all-state.

On defense, Vohs was an honorable mention all-league selection
at cornerback with 20 tackles, 7 pass break-ups and he also
had an interception for a touchdown. For his efforts, Vohs was
also named to the All-Simone Team and was selected to play in
the Greater Kansas City Football Coaches Association all-star
game.

On the basketball court, Vohs was the team’s starting point
guard and was one of the top scorers on the team with nearly
nine points a game to go along with a team-best 56 assists and
32 steals.

On the track, Vohs earned three state medals this past season,
including two in a pair of relays. He ran on the 4×100 and
4×400-meter relay teams and both earned a sixth place finish
at the state meet. Vohs also placed at state in the long jump
as he was fifth with a jump of 21-6.5.



Brayden  Yoder  –  Football,
Wrestling, Track
Brayden was a 3-time letterwinner for Louisburg this past
season  in  football,  wrestling  and  track  and  field.  In
football, Yoder was a first-team All-Frontier League selection
on defense and was a fixture on the Wildcat defensive line. He
was second on the team with 68 tackles, including 6 for a loss
and a team-high 5.5 sacks.

He was also a second team all-league selection on offense as a
lineman. Yoder was one of the leaders on the offensive line
that amassed nearly 3,000 yards of total offense. He also
earned honorable mention all-state honors.

On the wrestling mat, Yoder was a state qualifier for the
Wildcats and finished the season with a 35-12 record at 190
pounds. He was also a regional champion and finished one win



shy of a medal during the Class 4A state tournament.

On the track, Yoder was one of the Wildcats’ top javelin
throwers on the season and his best throw was just under 150
feet.


